
March 4, 2020 
Red Rocks Community, 
Hello. I know that you have been watching the latest information in the news regarding the 
Coronavirus.  I want to assure you that RRCC is in constant contact with the appropriate 
resources and health organizations. We are taking precautions across both campuses in order to 
mitigate exposure to the virus.  Our facilities staff are making every effort to sanitize bathrooms, 
common areas, and classrooms. Disinfecting wipes for computers and classroom tables will be 
made available.  Our Student Recreation Center staff are taking extra measures to provide 
protection against transmission of disease.  Please read the following information that has been 
provided by our Health Clinic staff in order to protect yourself and your family. 

Michele Haney 
President of Red Rocks Community College 

 


